Glen Geurts

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi Glen,

Corbett, Mark K - DNR <Mark.Corbett@wisconsin.gov>
Tuesday, June 28, 2016 11:10 AM

Glen Geurts

kevin.skogman@hvmsd.org; 'David Casper'

RE: CMAR

Yes, the eCMAR Max Mon Design Flow and Permit Fact Sheet Design Flow should be the same.

| believe the eCMAR, 11.9MGD Max Mon Design Flow is correct, and the 18.4MGD Permit Fact Sheet Value is not.

I'll check this.

Thanks. Mark

From: Glen Geurts [mailto:glen.geurts@hvmsd.org]

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 10:57 AM

To: Corbett, Mark K - DNR

Cc: kevin.skogman@hvmsd.org; 'David Casper'
Subject: CMAR

Hi Mark,

| was reviewing the “Draft” Permit and related documents and came up with an issue related to the District’s
CMAR reporting.

Presently in the District CMAR under the first section on:
“Influent Flow and Loading”

2. Maximum Month Design Flow and Design ©BOD Loading
2.1 Verify the design flow and loading for your facility.

Design Design Factor
Max Month Design Flow, MGD 11.9

In the “Permit Fact Sheet” provided with the draft Permit, page 1, the HOVMSD Design Flow(s) section lists the
Monthly Maximum as 18.4 MGD.

Should 18.4 be used in the CMAR rather that the 11.9 presently listed in the CMAR.
Please review this matter and report your findings to me.
Thank you.

Glen

Glere Gewels

District Director
Heart of the Valley — MSD



801 Thilmany Road
Kaukauna, W154130
920-766-5731
glen.geurts@hvmsd.org




